

4th March 2004

Our Ref:g/rwlet Direct Line: 01753 727 440 e-mail: richard.white@theaward.org

Gulliver House
Madeira Walk
WINDSOR
Berkshire SL4 1EU
Tel: 01753 727400
Fax: 01753 810666
e-mail: info@theaward.org
www.theaward.org

## Dear Malcolm

Further to our recent correspondence, I can confirm that The Duke of Edinburgh's Award not longer 'endorses' or 'approves' any particular First Aid Courses.

However, I am happy to confirm that the Award supports the use of the Emergency First Aid Response course for Participants undertaking their Award. We are happy to recognise this course as relevant for the Award particularly as it is approved by both the HSE and RYA.

May I take this opportunity, through you, to wish the Participants every success in completing their Awards.

HRH The Duke of Edinburgh KG, KT

## Trustees:

SirTom Farmer CBE
HRH The Earl of Wessex KCVO
Michael Blackburn
The Lord Kirkham CVO
Christopher Lowe
Joe McNally
Ashok Rabheru
David Scott
Debra Veal MBE
Dr Howard Williamson CBE

Director: Vice Admiral Michael Gretton ©

Finance, Personnel & Administration Director: Graham Deverill FCA

> Operations Director: Steve Sharp

Development Director: Richard Young

Fundraising Director: Margaret Hopper

50th Anniversary Director: David Hempleman-Adams

Registered Office: as above.
Company Limited by Guarantee.
Registered in England and Wales.
Company Number: 3665815
Registered Charity No: 1072490

Richard White

Yours sincerely

Manager - Programme & Safety

